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         7th October 2016 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Every year, at this time, we prepare for our harvest assembly by gathering food in to 
donate to the People’s Kitchen in Newcastle. 
 
The People’s Kitchen is a charity that feeds our homeless on the streets of 
Newcastle and we are asking you to consider sending into to school, with your child, 
a tin or a packet of food that we can add to our donation. 
 
We would like donations by Friday 14th October ready for collection on Monday 17th 
October. 
 
Below is a list of food that The People’s Kitchen have told us they need: 
 
Cooking sauces                    Tinned tomatoes                        Gravy granules 
Dried herbs and spices         Tinned Vegetables                    Tinned meat 
Tinned tuna and salmon       Tinned soups                             Packet soups 
Ketchup                                 Breakfast cereals                      Custard 
Rice pudding                        Tinned fruit                                 Jams 
Evaporated milk                     Biscuits                                     Sweets 
 
Also: sleeping bags 
 
Thank you, once again, for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs Bourne 
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